
Dear House Finance Committee, 
 
As a marine business owner, I am opposed to H-6256. Rhode Island is a difficult state to operate a 
business. One benefit we have in the RI Marine industry, is the tax benefits to our customers. This 
attracts boaters from other states and fuels our business. We generate a tremendous amount of (RI) 
sales tax revenue for new equipment that we install on boats purchased and moored in RI.  

 
Sincerely, 

Paul Simas Jr. 
 
Edgewood Outfitters LLC. 
 
1 Masthead Drive 
Warwick, RI 02886 
 
www.edgewoodoutfitters.com 
Paul@edgewoodoutfitters.com 
 
401.486.5457   
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.edgewoodoutfitters.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CHousefinancecomm%40rilegislature.onmicrosoft.com%7C3263c954014749deaf9608dd8b773d05%7C9fe6112ca456463789dc0f284ceffc66%7C0%7C0%7C638820066435299992%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=P1F2CgOpSjn7KmsccD1uWWdCFbS%2FqNxcGO6rJufURiQ%3D&reserved=0
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